Changes to Northern Pike Regulations in the Upper Peninsula

Background:  The MUCC Fisheries Committee has been approached to submit a resolution to be submitted at a future MUCC Convention. If passed would then be presented to the DNR requesting a change the Northern Pike size limit on inland lakes in the Upper Peninsula.  The reason for the proposed change is because most 24” Pike are females which during the winter are loaded with eggs.  
Are you in favor of changing the size limit?
_______Yes
_______No
From Gary
Several groups across the U.P. are asking the DNR to remove the size limit for the Northern Pike in all U.P. inland lakes which are 24”.  This is because most Northern Pike 24” and over are female.
Would you be in favor of changing the Northern Pike size limit in the U.P. to keep any size?
Yes
No

